
Members of the House Judiciary Committee, 
 
The changes proposed by HB 4717 would stop exactly zero crimes while simultaneously terminating the 
rights of thousands of Oregonians each year. You have a legal and moral obligation to vote no on 4717. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stephen and Christine Meliza 
9885 SW Bonnie Brae Dr. 
Beaverton, OR 97008 
 


